


The Youth Conservation Corps installed
57 Best Management Practices on 30
projects around Long Pond, going above 
and beyond their goal of 18 projects
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This phase included 12 gravel road and 
driveway improvement projects, totaling 

$235,845 in grant and local funds to 
improve watershed infrastructure.

Local contractors install 2 FIVE FOOT culverts at 
the Cottle Hill Stream crossing by Locks Corner 

Of the 19 LakeSmart evaluations 
completed in 2023 & 2024, 11 properties 

were granted LakeSmart Awards!


